
 

 

Wednesday 1st November 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Leading Parent Partnership Award (LPPA) 

Raising achievement by involving Parents and Carers in the work of Deepcar 
St. John’s 

 
In the summer, the school achieved the Leading Parent Partnership Award (LPPA) in 
recognition of the school’s strengthening relationship with parents.  
 
The LPPA helps us achieve these long-term benefits: 
 
•  contributes to improved pupil attendance, punctuality, behaviour and progress 
•  increases parent participation and involvement 
•  enhances parents’ support in their children’s learning 
•  improves communication between home and school. 
 
Many thanks, once again to the many families who contributed to this award. The 
feedback has been very positive and it has been good to see pupils’ families 
increasingly involved in the life of the school. The direction of this development has 
been directed by the LPPA working group made up of parent and staff volunteers. 
 
This year, we plan to build on the progress we have made and, to help achieve this, 
we would love to welcome additional volunteers to our working group. If you would like 
to be part of this group we shall be meeting at intervals, starting this Friday (3rd 
November) at 3:30pm. Please contact school if you would like to be involved in any 
capacity.  
 
Many Thanks, 
 
M. Horner (LPPA lead) 
 


